
Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib 

10/05/2006 11:54 AM

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Just a Reminder . . . 

(From Library Bulletin Number 1559)

DON'T FORGET today's Travel Forum was changed to another date -

2)  Oct. 5, changed to Nov. 30, 12:00 - 1:30 pm, Travel Forum in the large conference room.  There are 
very few staff available to participate on the earlier date.  Add, to the few staff from the past months, those 
traveling in October and November and the Forum should have more participants.


